
From: Cheryl M Kipreotis <mmkotis94@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 22, 2017 12:23 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: THOUGHTS and Concerns on Northern Pass  
  
Cheryl M Kipreotis 
19 Hill Rd 
W.Franklin, NH 03235 
 
September 22, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
As a resident of New Hampshire I hope the SEC will reject Northern Pass's certificate. 
 
Eversource and Hydro Quebec have both said they aren't paying for the project which raises the question whether 
either of the companies have the financial capability to build and operate this $1.6 billion project. The transmission 
towers and lines are going to have a horrible effect on the landscape, historic sites, and the environment in New 
Hampshire. The transmission like also will not serve our state, as it merely passes through New Hampshire.West 
FRANKLIN NH does NOT need any more powerlines - DO NOT devalue my property more than it already is! And 
most know powerlines & stations are NOT good for health reasons!!!! New Hampshire is a beautiful state (I was 
born in NH) - LEAVE it that way! We are NOT a hose for states below us!!! 
 
I hope the committee will reject this project's certificate to prevent it from harming our state. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Cheryl M Kipreotis 
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